
 

 

  

                                                                         Friday 20th December 2024   

Message from the Headteacher 

As the autumn term comes to a close, I wanted to take a moment to reflect on what has been an 
exciting, busy, and rewarding term at Wellington Primary. 
  
We’ve packed so much into the past few months, from memorable school trips and educational 
visits to in-school events that have enriched learning and strengthened our school community. 
These activities have not only enhanced the children’s learning but have also brought so much 
joy and enthusiasm to the school. 
  
Another proud moment for us all was our fantastic Ofsted visit earlier this term. We were 
delighted with the outcome, which recognised the hard work, dedication, and commitment of our 
staff, pupils, and families. Thank you for your ongoing support, which has been instrumental in 
helping us achieve such positive recognition. 
  
Looking ahead, the new term begins on Monday, 6th January 2025, and we are already 
planning another exciting term of learning and opportunities for your children. 
  
Over the holidays, we are providing optional project homework. We understand that this time of 
year can be particularly busy for families, so please don’t feel pressured to complete it—this is 
entirely voluntary and intended to offer something creative and engaging for children who wish 
to participate. 
  
Finally, I would like to thank you all for your support throughout this term. Your encouragement 
and involvement make such a difference to our school community. On behalf of all the staff at 
Wellington, I wish you and your families a joyful, restful holiday season. 
  
We look forward to welcoming everyone back in January for another exciting term ahead. 

 


